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Pawnee City has funds for housing demo
(KLZA)--The Pawnee City Council learned Monday night that additional funding
will be made available for persons wanting to demolish houses in the community.

The Pawnee City Development Corporation has agreed to double the amount of
money available for demolition projects.

City Clerk Tammy Stephens said those seeking grants to receive up to
$2-thousand from the City, will be able to receive an additional $2-thousand
from the PCDC if they meet the City guidelines, making the total $4-thousand.

For more information on the program you may contact City Hall in Pawnee City.
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